
First Call Urgent Care at Baltimore/Washington Thurgood Marshall Airport 

 

On Tuesday August 26, 2021, First Call Medical Center, and urgent care facility, opened its doors at 

a new location- inside BWI Thurgood Marshall airport.  The new, state of the art urgent care facility, 

will provide services to the public and to airport employees.   

 

The grand opening of the facility was attended by Maryland 

Governor Larry Hogan, as well as Secretary of Transportation 

Gregory Slater, State Senator Pam Beidle (D- Dist. 32), State 

Delegate Sid Saab (R- Dist. 33), and MedChi CEO, Gene 

Ransom.  

 

Services available at the facility include urgent care and first 

aide along with COVID testing and vaccinations.  Travel 

vaccinations are also available by appointment.  While COVID 

certainly highlighted the need for such a facility, it was actually in the plans long beforehand.  “We’ve 

been working on getting this facility for five years” said Dr. Ron Elfenbein, who is the Medical Director 

and owner of First Call.  Teresa Healey-Conway, Executive Director of the Anne Arundel County 

Medical Society said “as someone who once broke a toe while going through airport security,  

I think having an urgent care facility is fantastic”.   

 

The facility is located near Concourse C, prior to security and will be open 6am – 9pm.  Insurance is 

accepted and there is a self-pay option for anyone who does not have insurance.   

 

More information about the facility can be found HERE 
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https://www.chesapeakeergentcare.com/bwi-urgent-care-location/

